

February 15, 2018

Mr. Kevin Lynskey Deputy Director PortMiami 1015 N. America Way, 2nd Floor Miami, Florida 33132

Dear Mr. Lynskey:

I am writing in response to your letter requesting re-designation of Site 61 of FTZ 281. The site was initially designated for 6950 Logistics, LLC and the company is now requesting that the site be re-designated to reflect the company's new corporate identity of Apollo Export Warehouse, Inc. Based on the information in your letter, we have updated our records to reflect the re-designation of Site 61 with the new company name. Please note that Site 61 remains subject to its existing sunset date of June 30, 2020 under the Alternative Site Framework.

If you have questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Andrew McGilvray Executive Secretary

cc: George Politakis

Supervisor, Trade Operations

U.S. Customs and Border Protection